
Health and Government Operations        House Bill 77 - Favorable

Chair, Vice Chair, and Members of the Health and Government Operations Committee; 

Please give House Bill 77 a FAVORABLE report. 

We're well into the 21st century, and yet there are still people who perpetuate Confederate lies.  We 
won't get through to everyone; there's a distressing number of people who prefer lies and bigotry over 
truth.  But facts matter, and we need to do what we can in order to find and share them.  House Bill 77 
is one way to do so.  Please vote FAVORABLE on House Bill 77 so we can more easily learn more 
about the history of African American Civil War sailors in Maryland. 

Thank you for your consideration. 

Sincerely, 
Debi Jasen
Pasadena, MD


